Mr Mumba Malila
Ministry of Justice
PO Box 50106
Fairley Road, Ridgeway
Lusaka
SAMBIA

E-Mail: mumbamalila@yahoo.com 

Dear Attorney General, 

I have learned, that the verdict in the case of Philip Mubiana and James Mwape, who are on trial for having sex “against the order of nature” , has been postponed to an unknown date. 

I am very concerned, that the trial of Philip Mubiana and James Mwape on the grounds that they have been accused of engaging in consensual same-sex sexual acts, is discriminatory and violates their rights to freedom of expression and privacy; 

I ask you kindly to release the two men immediately and unconditionally.

Please end the arrest and harassment of people based on real or perceived sexual orientation. 



With kindest regards 



